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24/11/2014 
 
Electricity Act 1989 
Electricity Generating Stations (Variation of Consents) (England and Wales) 
Regulations 2013 Sheringham Shoal Offshore Wind Farm 
 

Stakeholder Consultation Letter 
 
I am writing to advise you that Scira Offshore Wind Energy Ltd (Scira) have now submitted an 
application to vary the Section 36 Consent for the Sheringham Shoal Offshore Wind Farm to the 
Secretary of State for Energy and Climate Change (DECC) who has accepted the variation application. 
 
The application is made to amend two parameters: 
 
• The installed capacity of the project (316.8MW from 315MW); and 
• The red line boundary of the project (in order to accommodate three very small stretches of inter-
array cables that have been installed within 36m of the existing red line). The figures attached to this 
letter shows the Section 36 consented area and the proposed additional area required to 
accommodate the inter array cables. 
 
A full copy of the application is available on our website at http://www.scira.co.uk. 
 
If you wish to make a formal representation about the offshore variation applications, please send your 
response to DECC by the 09

th
 January 2015 at the following address: 

 
National Infrastructure Consents 
Department for Energy and Climate Change 
3 Whitehall Place 
London 
SW1A 2AW 
For the attention of Robert Lilly 
offshore.renewables@decc.gsi.gov.uk 
 
The deadline for representations is 09th January 2015 and all consultation responses received by DECC 
will be copied to Scira and may be copied to the MMO. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.scira.co.uk/
mailto:offshore.renewables@decc.gsi.gov.uk


  Page: 2/2 
  
  

 

I would also be happy to answer your questions directly and you can contact me on: 
 
Russell.Hill@statkraft.com 
07557266723 
Wind Farm Place 
Edgar Road 
Walsingham 
Norfolk 
NR22 6EJ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Russell Hill 
HSE Site Representative 


